

Dear Teachers and Children,

We are already getting very excited about the Junior Music Festival this year!

Our theme is Climate Change and we need your help with a very special part of the performance...

There will be a narrator reading out a selection of *your* thoughts about Climate Change and how we can all work together to make a positive difference.

Please answer the following questions either individually or as a class, then submit your answers to naomihinton@berkshiremaestros.org.uk by **Friday 22**nd **October 2021.**

We will edit together a selection of your contributions and you can listen out for them being performed live at the JMF! You are welcome to send answers for any or all of the following questions:

- What is climate change?
- How do you feel about climate change?
- How do we know the climate is changing? (What changes have you noticed?)
- What positive things can we do to help?
- How can we work together to build a better future?

Thank you - We look forward to reading all of your wonderful ideas!

